
From: Ana Acton <Ana@freed.org>  
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 2:58 PM 
To: Craig Griesbach <Craig.Griesbach@co.nevada.ca.us> 
Cc: Stacy Manning <Stacy.Manning@co.nevada.ca.us> 
Subject: Letter of Resignation  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hello Craig, 
 
Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the Nevada County Building and 
Accessibility Standards Board of Appeals effective May 31st, 2021.  
 
As you may know, I have accepted a new position at the California Department of 
Rehabilitation. I am grateful for the opportunity to have served on the Board to advance 
accessibility in our community.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Ana Acton 
Executive Director 
FREED  
Aging & Disability Resource Connection 
435 Sutton Way | Grass Valley, CA 95945 
(530) 477-3333 voice | (530) 477-8194 TTY | (530) 477-8184 fax 
 
Yuba City Office 
1100 Butte House Road | Yuba City, CA 
 
www.FREED.org 

 
 
Serving Nevada, Yuba, Sutter, Sierra & Colusa counties 
 
This email may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any 
review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (or 
authorized to receive for the recipient), please contact the sender by reply email and delete all copies of this 
message. Please consider environment before printing this email. 
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